
SUMC/PVUMC Faith in Action Oct. 25th 

Join Us in Helping Families Return Home 

 
Let's go volunteer together! As the NCCUMC Columbus County disaster 
response ministry comes to a close in October, they are committed to 
finishing strong and want you to be part of it. Join us for Faith in Action this 
fall, volunteer weekends focused on helping families repair their homes 
following several hurricanes. The goal is to assist 20 families over the 
four-weekend event. They need help. 

SUMC and PVUMC are partnering together, having volunteers serve on the 
final weekend of service on October 25th. On this last weekend, after a day 
of productive work, everyone will gather for a Pig Pick’n to celebrate the 
work accomplished together. 

Teams will work on a range of projects, including repairing roofs, flooring, 
walls, porches, steps, and painting, as well as other essential repairs. 
Volunteers are also needed to clean and organize, as well as to prepare and 
deliver lunches to teams in the field. Whether or not you have construction 
experience, there’s a spot for you on a team, and your participation makes a 
real difference! 

Spaces are limited, so be sure to sign up early. If you cannot serve on a 
weekend, please know weekday opportunities are available. Please contact  
disaster@nccumc.org for details about serving during the weekdays. If you 
are unable to serve, you can still make a difference by supporting the work 
through the NC Storm Fund, which provides the necessary materials to 
repair homes. 

We hope you will join us in bringing hope to these families! 
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Joint Event Overview 
October 25 

8:30 am – 4 pm​
Registration Deadline: Oct. 10 

Final weekend & Pig Pick’n (5 pm) 

OVERVIEW: 
Join us for SUMC/PVUMC Faith in Action, a volunteer Saturday on October 
25th, aimed at helping families return home in Columbus County. Details 
will be provided closer to the date about car pools and caravans. 

●​ Please email lharpine@swansboroumc.org letting us know 
you'd like your name added to the volunteer list. 

●​ Register at the hotlink below. Spaces are limited, and registration 
closes two weeks before each event date, so be sure to sign up 
early! 

Register Now→ 

Ways to Serve 
●​ Work Teams (Saturdays): Help with repairing roofs, flooring, 

walls, and other essential home repairs. 
●​ Lunch Support (Saturdays): Help prepare and deliver lunches to 

the teams serving in the field. 
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